Collins, Karen, EMNRD

From: Billings, Bradford, EMNRD

Sent: Monday, September 28, 2020 2:12 PM

To: Robert Nelson; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Cc: Liz Klein; msoloman@3bearllc.com; Mark Larson

Subject: RE: 3Bear Energy Cottonwood Facility (2RF-128) Groundwater Notice

Dear Robert,
Thank you for the notification. If plans change, please keep OCD aware.
Sincerely,

Bradford Billings
EMNRD/OCD

From: Robert Nelson <rnelson@Ilaenvironmental.com>

Sent: Monday, September 28, 2020 2:02 PM

To: Billings, Bradford, EMNRD <Bradford.Billings@state.nm.us>; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>
Cc: Liz Klein <lklein@3bearllc.com>; msoloman@3bearllc.com; Mark Larson <Mark@laenvironmental.com>

Subject: [EXT] 3Bear Energy Cottonwood Facility (2RF-128) Groundwater Notice

Dear Mr. Billings and Mr. Bratcher,

This message is submitted to the New Mexico Qil Conservation Division (OCD) on behalf of 3Bear Energy, LLC to provide
notification that personnel from Larson & Associates, Inc. (LAl) will be at the Cottonwood Facility (2RF-128) on October
6, 2020, at approximately 1:00pm MST for the purpose of collecting groundwater samples from four (4) monitoring
wells. Please feel free to contact Mark Larson (432)687-0901 or mark@laenvironmetnal.com or me if you have any
questions.

Thank you

Robert Nelson

Sr. Geologist

Office —432-687-0901

Cell — 432-664-4804
rnelson@laenvironmental.com
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